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TOWN OF SURFSIDE 

Office of the Town Manager 
MUNICIPAL BUILDING 

9293 HARDING AVENUE 
SURFSIDE, FLORIDA 33154-3009 

Telephone (305) 861-4863 
          LETTER TO COMMISSION 
          No.: 258-2025 
 
To:  Mayor Charles W. Burkett, Vice Mayor Tina Paul, and 

Members of the Town Commission 

From:    Mark Blumstein, Town Manager 

Date:   August 19, 2025 
Subject:   96th Street Park – Basketball Court Repainting 
____________________________________________________________________________________ 
 
The purpose of this Letter to Commission (LTC) is to highlight the refreshed new look of the 96th 
Street Park Basketball Court. 
 
We invite you to stop by and see the improvements in person. Below are a few photos for your 
visual delight. 
 

  


